March 29, 2013
Fred C. Arfman, P.E.

Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.

128 Monroe St NE

Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re:
Washington Federal, 3000 Eubank
Conceptual Grading Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date - None (G21D012F)
Dear Mr. Arfman,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 3/13/2013, the above referenced plan is approved for Administrative Amendment.  The following comments have to be addressed prior to an approval for Building Permits:

· Provide runoff calculations.

· Include a note where the existing driveway will be closed.
· Depress the landscaping areas within the property.

· Add the size of the proposed sidewalk culvert.  Include City of Albuquerque Standard Drawing Number 2236 along with the note “to tack weld the plate at bolts”.
· Include the flow line elevations in the street at the entrances to assure adequate water block is provided.  Are the existing driveway built to ADA standards. 
· Provide the back of sidewall spot elevations as well as the spot elevations along the boundary line to the east and to the north. 
· Is there a retaining wall at the northwest corner of the project?  A double line is shown along the easterly boundary.  Is this an existing wall? 
· Is there a transformer and light close to the northeast corner of the site that is being relocated? 

· Include an elevation for the bench mark shown on the plan.
· Are the hatches close to the entrances speed bumps?  Please clarify.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.






Sincerely,






Shahab Biazar, P.E.






Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.






Development and Building Services

C:
e-mail
